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Race Track Industry Program — The University of Arizona Race Track Industry Program offers a Bachelor’s degree with an emphasis on 

the pari-mutuel racing industry and hosts the annual Global Symposium on Racing held every December in Tucson, Arizona. 

 

University of Arizona — Established in 1885, the University of Arizona, the state's super land-grant university with two medical schools, 

produces graduates who are real-world ready through its 100% Engagement initiative. Recognized as a global leader, the UA is also a leader 

in research, bringing more than $606 million in research investment each year, and ranking 21st among all public universities. The UA is 

advancing the frontiers of interdisciplinary scholarship and entrepreneurial partnerships and is a member of the Association of American 

Universities, the 62 leading public and private research universities. It benefits the state with an estimated economic impact of $8.3 billion 

annually. 

                        

For Immediate Release        February 11, 2021 

Week Three of the Hirsch Speaker Series  

Focuses on the Quarter Horse Industry 

 

Tucson, AZ —Janet VanBebber, Chief Racing Officer for 

the American Quarter Horse Association (AQHA), joined 

Race Track Industry Program students via Zoom on 

Wednesday, February 10. 

 

Keeping with the theme of this semester’s Hirsch 

Speaker Series, VanBebber gave an overview of the 

American Quarter Horse Association, including its 

governance, mission and scope of authority. She also 

shared AQHA’s efforts to further the breed and the 

issues facing the Quarter Horse industry. 

 

While discussing the AQHA’s marketing efforts, 

VanBebber said “we’ve focused a lot of attention on our 

social media platforms and they are starting to provide results.” 

 

“I really enjoyed Janet VanBebber’s presentation,” said student Kamryn Koutras. “She was very engaging, 

incredibly personable and an all-around fantastic speaker. I especially enjoyed how she presented AQHA’s 

mission statement, highlighting that they wish to ‘maintain the integrity of the breed and the welfare of 

the horses.’ This especially stuck with me because treating horses with respect and utmost care has 

always meant so much to me as a horsewoman.” 
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